

NEWSLETTER

Let Me Shine Christian Playschool & Preschool
1070 S Foothill Drive, Salt Lake City UT 84108
801.583.6400 www.letmeshine.org

Dear Parents,

Week March 8-12 and look forward to a funfilled week! Help your child join in the fun by dressing up for the theme each day of the week. Even though we can't have our usual visits from Hogle Zoo, puppeteers and magicians, we have other special treats planned along the way, like Carnival Days! Let Me Shine is grateful to be a Lutheran School where we are able to pray and share God's word and we are so thankful for our families and the privilege of teaching your children.

Parent/Teacher Conferences are also March 8-12. The children have grown and learned so much since school began in October for our pre-k students and even since January for our three year olds! Please sign-up for a conference time to hear about your child's progress and a chance to once again be inside our school and see your child's classroom.

In His Service, Barb Barb Ballif Director



HIGHLIGHTS:

March 8-12 National Lutheran Schools Week

Mon., Mar 8 - Pajama Day / Stuffed Animal Day

Tues., Mar 9 - Western Day

Wed., Mar 10 - Wacky Wednesday (Dress backwards, mismatched, silly dress!)

Thurs., Mar 11 - Crazy Hair / Hat Day / Carnival Day

Fri., Mar 12 - Favorite Color Day / Carnival
Day

March 8-12 Parent/Teacher Conferences

March 29-April 2 Easter Break - No School

April 8 Painted Lady Caterpillars Arrive - Celebrate New Life!

April 12 & 13 Eye Screening - Friends for Sight

Director: Barb Ballif Asst. Director: Holly Graham Pre-K Teachers: Sabrina Bell, Christine Farden, Lezlie Hargrave 3 Year Old Teacher: Angelina Pace Aide: Gabrielle Khokhar Media: Tracy Hackworth Resident Managers: Kaci Evans & Kelly Mitchell

Board of Trustees: Andrew Benseler, JulieAnna Facelli, Leska Haskell, Christian Mogren, Paul Mogren, Becky Rosenthal, Pastor Chris Berry

Miss Sabrina's Sweeties



Hello Parents, What a wonderful February we had....sharing love and playing in the snow. We worked on our letters O. N. D and G.

- -Letter O; owls and wisdom and we get our wisdom from God's word.
- -Letter N; night crawlers and how to be fishers of men.
- -Letter D; God is our watchdog and watching over us.
- -Letter G; grasshoppers. Even if we are small, we can do big things.

March is going to be so much fun with Lutheran Schools Week, Spring and Easter time. Watch for more information going home. Thank you so much for sharing your wonderful children with me. I love watching them grow and develop in all areas.

Blessings,

Miss Sabrina

Miss Lezlie's Sunshines



Dear Families.

They say February is the month of love. I say that is true, however, it is also the month of friendship, gratitude and FUN!!

February was so fun and I witnessed such sweet and adorable friendships flourish these past months! It is precious to see and always such a great time in class. The Sunshine class is full of kind little best buddies and I could not be more thrilled with that.

The month of March will be filled with more fun, finishing up progress assessments for upcoming Parent/Teacher Conferences, slime making, baking, a surprise leprechaun visit and, of course, a St. Patrick's Day celebration! I think we are all very lucky to know Jesus and his endless love for us all!

I also feel very lucky to be your child's teacher! Big hugs!

Sincerely,

Miss Lezlie

Miss Chris's Campers



I am preparing for March to be a productive month! We will continue with our letters, numbers, and our phone numbers. In addition, we will practice writing our

last names. A few dates to remember: March 8-12th National Lutheran Schools Week; March 8-12th Parent/Teacher Conferences (look for the sign-up sheet); March 29-April 2nd Easter break.

Please continue to help your child write his and her first and last name at home.
Thank you for sharing your children with me!
Continued Blessings,

Miss Chris

Mrs. Angelina's 3 Year Old Class



Hello Families,
We had such a fun Month of
Love in our class. Your
children really enjoyed the
Valentine's Day party and
passing out their treats. We

also celebrated some birthdays. I loved seeing their birthday posters.

We are working through the letters and learning sounds and recognition. The obstacle courses Holly puts together are still one of their favorite things to do, along with playing hide and seek. I am working with them on getting snow gear on all by themselves. I'm so proud of how quick your children are picking it up.

We will continue to work on scissor and glueing skills. The children enjoy playing a couple of fun matching games I have; their faces light up when they remember where the match is.

They are so much fun and I love having them!
-Mrs Angelina

Let Me Shine shares God's love with His children and provides a welcoming Christian environment where a child can grow spiritually, socially and intellectually.